
Our Objective:  

Working with others to 
promote biodiversity in 
our school and local 
community.   

 

Follow our activities on 
twitter: 

@StPauls­_Eco 

 

Coming up on 2015 

 Walk to School 
Week 

 Building a plastic 
bottle greenhouse. 

 Recycle, Reuse & 
Reduce Campaign 
at St. Paul’s 

 

This Newsletter was pro-
duced by Peter 
O’Hagan, Emilia Man-

Going Green in 

St. Paul’S 
Building a Bug Hotel! 

In June 2014, Mr. O’Hare’s class 
went about researching and de­
signing an environment which 
would encourage a some wild life 
to come and make their home in 
St. Paul’s.  

The construction product took 
place shortly after and we were de­
lighted when Mr. Kennedy from 
Ballymoyer PS came in a officially 
opened the “Bug Hotel”.   

For more info Check out the School Web-site.  
Www.stpaulsbessbrook.org 

 

St. Paul’s Needs your bottle! 

Our main project for 2015 is to create a greenhouse for St. 
Paul’s.  To do this we need approxi­
mately 1500 two litre plastic bottles.  
We are very fussy about the type of 
bottle as they need to be stacked to for 
the walls. So no curvy coke or Fanta 
bottle please.  All bottles should be  left 
them with Miss McNamee or Mr. Mur­
phy in January.   

-committee  




